
 

 

October 10, 2016 

Debra Gaskin, MA, RHIA 

1215 Houbolt Road 

Joliet, IL, 60431 

 

Dear Program Director: 

This letter serves as confirmation by the Commission on Accreditation for Health Informatics and 
Information Management Education (CAHIIM) that the associate degree program in health information 
management offered by your institution,  has completed the most recent 2016 Annual Program 
Assessment Report as required by the CAHIIM Accreditation Standards. The APAR Report was accepted 
as submitted, and the health information management program as referenced above remains in good 
standing and has maintained continuing accreditation. 

The Commission recognizes you and your colleagues for your commitment to continuous quality 
improvement in higher education, as demonstrated by your participation in program accreditation. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Claire Dixon-Lee, PhD, RHIA, CPH, FAHIMA 
Executive Director, CAHIIM 


